
                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Theft Alert - Texas John Deere Compact Tracked Loaders 
On or around April 10th, 2019, two John Deere Compact Tracked Loaders were stolen from a 
roadway job site near FM529 and Grand Parkway/Hwy 99, Harris County, Texas. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the equipment, may have witnessed 
activity in the area, and investigators working on similar thefts.  

Harris County Sheriff case: 1904-03612 

 
Machine Details 
2015 John Deere 333-E Compact Tracked 
Loader 
Product Identification Number: 
1T0333EMJEE275072 
  
  
Pictured are similar machines for reference. 
The PIN plate on both the 333-E and 333-G 
is on the operator's right side of the cab, 
above the loader arm/boom.  
 
 
 
 

 

Law Enforcement - For access to NER's 
equipment ownership registration and theft 
records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For 
online access, click "Log in" at www.ner.net 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving 
equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: 
www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html 

National Equipment Register 
545 Washington Blvd Jersey City, NJ 07310           866-663-7872 www.ner.net 

 

2018 John Deere 333-G Compact Tracked 
Loader 
Product Identification Number: 
1T0333GMVHF323779 
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